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For immediate release       10 July 2019  

                                                                                                                                      

Challenger Acquisitions Limited 

("Challenger" or the "Company") 

 

Additional Funds Received and Amendment Signed 

 

Challenger Acquisitions Limited (LSE: CHAL) announces that it has received a further 

£18,000 from the owner of Star Sanctum that was originally scheduled to be received on 

30 June 2019.  This is the fourth scheduled payment and funds received to date total 

£93,000. 

 

Challenger also announces that it has signed an amendment agreement with the 

developers of the wheel project in Dallas, Texas, to defer the sixth and final payment of 

US$50,000 as follows: US$26,375 to be received on 31 July 2019 and US$25,000 to be 

received on 30 August 2019.  

 

**ENDS** 

 

For more information visit www.challengeracquisitions.com or enquire to:  

 

Challenger Acquisitions Limited  

Mark Gustafson 

 

+1 604 454 8677 

St Brides Partners Ltd (PR)  

Cosima Akerman +44 (0) 20 7236 1177  

  

 

 

 

http://www.challengeracquisitions.com/

